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RMS Ref: SYD14/00384 (A9360095)
Department Ref: DA 267-11-99

Thomas Watt

Planning Officer

Resource Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001
SECTION75W MODIFICATION FOR EXTRACTIVE INDUSTRY
ROBERTS ROAD QUARRY MOD 3, MAROOTA
Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference is made to your email dated 28 May 2015 with regard to the abovementioned
development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime)
for comment.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the subject application and raises no objection to the proposed
modification at the above subject location.

Roads and Maritime notes that the modification involves, extending the lapse date of the existing
consent and altering the limit of the depth of extraction.

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313 or by email at
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

STl

Gordon Trotter
Manager Land Use and Assessment
Network and Safety Management
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